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Nanaimo Visitor Centre to be staffed by City through 2017

Summary

Information services at the City-owned Nanaimo Visitor Centre at 2450 Northfield Road will be staffed by the City
through 2017. This decision supports steps being taking by the City to support and fund tourism services during
the current transition while a new integrated model for delivering tourism is developed.

Strategic Link: N/A

Key Points

e Nanaimo's Visitor Centre located at 2450 Northfield Road remains open to visitors seeking information about

Nanaimo.
e Have questions about Nanaimo and Region? Please call 250-751-1556 or 1-800-663-7337.

Quotes

"Through all of 2017, visitors to Nanaimo will continue to receive helpful service and information when stopping
at the Northfield Visitor Centre location."
Philip Cooper
Communication and Engagement Director
City of Nanaimo
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250 755 4532

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2knPul6
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